To: Teaching Elder and Ruling Elder Commissioners
Notice of Called Meeting of the Presbytery of Transylvania

At its meeting of August 21, 2018, and pursuant to Presbytery bylaws (section 1.2), the
Coordinating Commission of the Presbytery of Transylvania called a special meeting of the
Presbytery of Transylvania for Thursday, September 27, 2018, at First Presbyterian Church, 330
W. Main Street, Richmond, KY 40476. (The Presbytery thanks the pastor, staff, elders and
members of First Presbyterian Church for hosting the called presbytery meeting.)

At this meeting, the Presbytery shall examine two candidates for ordination. The meeting will
also include Worship with the Sacrament of Communion.

The Presbytery convenes at 5:00 PM. Registration opens at 4:00 PM. To find the proposed
docket and business items, use the following link on the presbytery’s website:
https://transypby.org/september-27-2018-called-presbytery-meeting/

All information for the called meeting will be posted to the presbytery website on September
17, 2018, or sooner, if possible. If you are unable to attend, please request an excused absence
from the Stated Clerk. Email: statedclerk@transypby.org.

If you have questions or need further information, please respond to the email indicated.
God's blessings to each one and see you soon in Richmond.

The Rev. Jerry L. Utt, Il Stated Clerk



